
PO Box 237 
404 Comanche Street 

Kiowa, CO 80117 
Phone: 303-621-2366 

Fax: 303-621-2595 

November 19, 2024 

Dear Bulk Water Customer: 

Please be advised that the Board of Directors took action at the November monthly meeting to 
cease all bulk water sales within the Town of Kiowa effective immediately. This moratorium 
will remain in effect while they and their legal counsel conduct a thorough review of the 
Authority’s policies and procedures pertaining to such. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact the office staff at 
the contact information given above. 

Kind regards, 

Kimberly Boyd, MPA 
Authority Administrator 

        
       


